
Report on Rabindra Jayanti Celebration 

Organized by: The Department of Bengali in Collaboration with Internal Quality 

Assurance Cell (IQAC), Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls).

Date:6th June, 2024 

 Location: Milli Al-Ameen College Auditorium 

Milli Al-Ameen College (for Girls) celebrated the 163nd birth anniversary of 

Rabindranath Tagore. It was organized by the Department of Bengali in 

Collaboration with the IQAC. The event commenced with the lighting of the lamp 

followed by the inaugural song. The key note address was given the President Md 

Ziauddin Hyder. The next Speaker Dr. Sunanda Haldar, Principal in our college, 

who spoke on the contemporary relevance of Rabindranath Gitanjali Poem. Several 

songs created and penned down by Tagore himself were performed by the teachers. 

Dance performances were showcased by the students to pay tribute to 

Rabindranath Tagore. Today, We commemorate the birth anniversary of the 

legendary poet, philosopher and Nobel laureate, Rabindranath Tagore.  
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Dr. Pavel Sultana.
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